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The second floor silent study area will be closed for about two weeks beginning Oct. 30 to

accommodate work on the library’s boardroom. There will be limited, alternative study spaces

available in the building.

During this temporary closure, these spaces will be unavailable for public use:

Second floor silent study

Second floor boardroom

There might be intermittent construction noise. Free earplugs are available from any service desk.

Alternative places for quiet study
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North Vancouver District Public Library

West Vancouver Memorial Library

We apologize for the inconvenience. Thank you for your patience as we upgrade library space for

everyone. 
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